
MEMORANDUM

To:  ​ Platte County R-3 Board of Education​
From:  ​ Dr. Devin Doll – Executive Director of Operations​
Subject:  ​ Facilities Use Lease / Graduation - Hy-Vee Arena
Date:  ​ December 19, 2024

Background

On May 18, 2025, the Platte County School District plans to host the Platte County High School 
graduation ceremony at Hy-Vee Arena.  As part of the arrangement, the district seeks approval 
from the Board of Education for the Facilities Use Lease issued by Hy-Vee Arena to facilitate this 
event.  

Please contact Dr. Devin Doll with any questions. Thank you for your consideration.

Thanks,

Dr. Devin Doll
Executive Director of Operations
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